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Dated:- 06/02/2021    
Dear Parents, 
First, let me thank you for your support and understanding as we, as a nation and 
community, responded to the unexpected invasion of COVID-19 in March 2020. I am 
very proud of the way our AHS students, parents, employees, and community leaders 
handled the demands we were faced with to protect everyone as we continued to educate 
and feed our students during the most unusual of circumstances. As you know, there 
continues to be concerns and questions related to how schools plan to reopen in February 
2021. While we are in education field, our first priority is the safety of our students and 
our employees. Be assured, we have been working diligently. Our desire is to return to 
school as normal (traditional) with enhanced safety and cleaning procedures. However, 
we must be proactive and be prepared during these ever-changing times to continue 
educating our students if and when circumstances change, as predicted, throughout the 
year related to the health and safety of our students and employees. 
Thank you for your continued support and positivity as we strive to do what is best for 
ALL of our students and employees during these challenging times. 
Note: -  
School Reopening Date: -  08/02/2021 
School timing: -      09am to 01:45pm 
Transportation facility is available on all routes. 
Precautions to be Taken during school hours: - 
 Clean your hands often. Use soap and water, or an alcohol-based hand rub. 
 Maintain a safe distance from anyone who is coughing or sneezing. 
 Wear a Face mask. 
 Don’t touch your eyes, nose or mouth. 
 Cover your nose and mouth with your bent elbow or a tissue when you cough or 

sneeze. 
 Stay home if you feel unwell. 
 If you have a fever, cough and difficulty breathing, seek medical attention. 
   

Regards 
Azad High School  


